
A big thank you goes out to our summer interns, Autumn 
Feine, Brady Folkert, Emily Bollum, Dakota Johnson and 
Josie Greden! These students are a valuable asset to our 
team during the growing season! From scouting fields to 
cleaning water tanks, they eagerly dove in to the tasks at 
hand! These students have a bright future ahead of them!


